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Ms. Christine Long 
Registrar & Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
July 10, 2020  
 
Re:  EB-2020-0156 IGUA Motion Regarding Panhandle System Cost Allocation 
Pollution Probe Submission 
 
Pollution Probe is in receipt of the OEB’s Notice of Hearing and Procedural Order No. 1 dated June 17, 
2020 for the above noted proceeding. Pollution Probe has reviewed IGUA’s Submissions and related 
evidence in relation to this Motion. 
 
Pollution Probe supports the timely resolution of cost allocation issues unless there is a specific reason 
for delaying the review to 2024. Cost allocation review is best done within the context of the Enbridge 
Rate Case to ensure that the relative and total impacts can be assessed. Pollution Probe does not have 
any other specific position on the submissions of IGUA at this time. 
 
Respectfully submitted on behalf of Pollution Probe.   

 

  
 
Michael Brophy, P.Eng., M.Eng., MBA  
Michael Brophy Consulting Inc. 
Consultant to Pollution Probe  
Phone: 647-330-1217  
Email: Michael.brophy@rogers.com 
 
cc:  Mark Kitchen, Enbridge (email via EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com)  
 David Stevens, Aird & Berlis (via email) 
 Interested Parties (via email) 

Richard Carlson, Pollution Probe (via email)  
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